
GRATULERER til deg, ________________________. 

Keeping our members on the move is one of the goals of the district. By participating in this 

year’s health challenge, you not only improved your physical condition, but you brought glory, 

laud, and honor to your lodge! 

The district 5 leadership team acknowledges your participation and wishes you many happy 

trails to walk, rivers to cross, fjords to swim, and paths to bike over the course of the summer 

months. 

Godt gjort, min venn (Well done, my friend), 

Cheryl Wille-Schlesser 
Cheryl Wille-Schlesser 

District 5 President 
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